
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
The SD AGA Chapter and SD Bureau of Finance and Management have partnered to 

offer three webinars with CPE opportunities. At these webinars AGA will host a social time 
beginning at 12:30. By attending both the social and the webinar, you will be entered into 
a drawing for a chance to win a $25 gift card as an appreciation for joining us!  The winner 
will be announced following each webinar. Email Amanda.Jandt@state.sd.us if interested. 

 

 

 

 

Chapter President 

  ~  Amanda Jandt 

President-Elect 

  ~  Amanda Shoop 

Immediate Past 

President 

  ~  Tiffany Ripperda 

Secretary 

 ~  Amanda Shoop 

Treasurer 

  ~  Cassandra Ryckman 

Accountability Director 

 ~  Sarah Wellner 

Certification Director 

 ~   Lacey Walz 

Community Service 

Director 

  ~  Allysen Kerr 

Communications 

Director 

   ~ Nicole DeSloover 

Early Careers Director 

   ~ Shenal Premarathna 

Membership Director 

    ~ Fabricio Rodrigues 

Bylaws & Procedures 

   ~ Katie Lowe 

ACE Reporting Chair 

    ~ Darcy McGuigan 

Director of Education 

   ~ Brian Englund 

Programs & Technical 

   ~Jessica Duval 

Advisory 

   ~ Keith Senger 

   ~ Amanda Werre 

 

     

 

  Registration due March 18th 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

         

       

 

             

 

Professional Development Conference

2024-2025 WebinarsBoard 

https://www.agacgfm.org/Chapters/South-Dakota-Chapter/Home.aspx 

Registration forms must be received via email to 

SouthDakotaAGA@gmail.com. Checks can be mailed 

to P.O. Box 25, Pierre, SD 57501. 

We will be holding a raffle 
again this year to raise 

money for Governor 
Grocery. Look for the 

raffle table for ticket sales 
at registration and break 

times! 

 
March is CGFM Month Awareness! The South Dakota AGA received a Proclamation from the State of 

South Dakota claiming March 2025 as Certified Government Financial Manager Month. 
The South Dakota AGA chapter is having a lunch & learn about CGFM on March 12th @ 12 pm in the 

Matthew’s Training Center in Pierre. If you are interested in attending, email 
southdakotaaga@gmail.com for more information.  

 

mailto:Amanda.Jandt@stAate.sd.us
https://www.agacgfm.org/Chapters/South-Dakota-Chapter/Home.aspx
mailto:SouthDakotaAGA@gmail.com
mailto:southdakotaaga@gmail.com



